

TELL-E-GRAM

SPECIAL EDITION

FEBRUARY 16, 2018



TELLICO VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION AGENDA WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 21, 2018 1:30 P.M.

TELLICO VILLAGE YACHT CLUB

I. President's Announcements

II. Minutes (January 24, 2018)

III. Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports

- HOA Update
- ACC/Public Works
- Finance Report

IV. Other/Member Comments - Discussion

Outcome

Call to Order

Approve

Responsible

Bruce Johnson

Bruce Johnson

Sue English-Kovar Jeff Gagley

Parker Owen

NEW KAYAK STORAGE INFORMATION

The Board approved a new kayak storage space in the 2018 budget. This space will hold 32 kayaks. As was done with the first space, we need 32 people to commit to this and pay the annual fee (\$318) up front. When the 32 payments are in hand, the contract will be signed and construction can begin. At this time, we have only 7 checks in hand, with 10 on the wait list that have not responded. If you are interested in this kayak storage space, please contact Karen Davis at the POA office. Her number is 865-458-5408, extension 4117. February 28th is the deadline for checks to be turned in. If we do not have 32 committed people by that date, the project will not proceed in 2018.

PAINT SPILL

Earlier today, on Cheestana Way, a Santek truck picked up paint with trash and the paint spilled out onto the roads. In an effort to prevent this from happening again, we wanted to remind you to not place paint cans (with paint in them) in your trash cans. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

SHRED DAY IS BACK!

Do you have important documents that you need shredded but no access to a shred machine? You're in luck because shred day is BACK! On Wednesday, March 7th, there will be a shred machine at the Welcome Center. The shredder will be available to everyone in the Village and will shred documents from 8 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. All you have to do is drop your documents off. The Mayor of Loudon County, Buddy Bradshaw, will also be on site should anyone have guestions, issues, or comments they wish to discuss.

TRAVEL PRESENTATION

Shake off those winter blues and start planning your dream vacation. Join us for a travel presentation sponsored by Mayflower Tours. Grab your friends and neighbors and see what all the buzz is about. For more information and to RSVP, contact Lisa McCray at Lmccray@tvpoa.org or 865-458-5408 ext 4131. Hope to see you there.

